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October 28, 2015 
 

 
Her Worship Mayor Lisa Helps 

City of Victoria 

Via email to Christine Havelka: chavelka@victoria.ca  
 

Re: Request to Speak at Governance and Priorities Committee Meeting November 19 
 

Dear Mayor Helps, 

 
Please accept this letter as a formal request to speak at the Governance and Priorities Committee Meeting 

on November 19, 2015.  
 

Tourism Victoria has been working with yourself and Councillor Lucas on the framework of a renewed 
relationship between our two organizations. The Deputy City Manager and City Manager are both fully 

engaged and briefed on this framework as well.   

 
At your request, we would like to bring this renewed relationship framework to the Governance and 

Priorities Committee meeting on November 19, 2015. We would require 15 minutes of the Committee’s 
time.  

 

We look forward to briefing Councillors on this framework and thank you for your consideration of this 
request. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Paul Nursey 

President & CEO 
Tourism Victoria 

 
CC: Jason Johnson – City Manager, City of Victoria 

Jocelyn Jenkyns – Deputy City Manager, City of Victoria 

 Margaret Lucas – Councillor, City of Victoria 
 Dave Cowen – Chair, Tourism Victoria Board of Directors 
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